


 

If granted this application will, during construction, create: 
 

 Two lots of site traffic opposite the main entrance to Sibford School  

 The potential for site traffic to be moving through the Gade homes development site after the homes 

have been completed and families are living in them.  
 

  

4.    There is a grave danger of Developer Creep  
 

 This is clearly a phase 2 style extension of the Hook Norton Rd site, with a phase 3 development site 

also put forward as part of the Local Plan review.  
 The Gade Homes development started with an approval for 8 homes and is now 25 homes with 9 

affordable /rental properties. Considering that Blue Cedar homes have access approved, what is to 

stop them securing planning and then returning with an application for a larger number of homes? 
  

  

5.     Landscape Impact  
 

 The proposed development will adversely affect the local character of the village and the outlook over 

the ANOB. 
 Looking across the valley from The Colony the second site will be more visible than the Gade Homes 

site as it extends further West.  

  

  
6.    The Application goes against The Sibfords Community Plan 

 
In the Sibford’s Community Plan (2012), 64% of people said they would be willing to envisage up to 10 new 

houses, 31% up to 20 and only 3% over 20 houses. All of these needs have been exceeded by the Hook 
Norton Rd site and there is no further local requirement. 

 

7.     This development is unnecessary, inappropriate and unsustainable.  
 

The proposal is contrary to Policy C28 of the Cherwell Local Plan 1996, Policy villages 2 and Policies ESD13 
and ESD15 of the Cherwell Local Plan 2011-2031 part 1 and Government guidance contained within the 

National Policy Framework and the National Design Guide.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

David Abecassis 


